
 

 

 
Date of issue: 2nd June 2015 

 
  

MEETING  STANDING ADVISORY COUNCIL ON RELIGIOUS 
EDUCATION 

  
DATE AND TIME: WEDNESDAY, 10TH JUNE, 2015 AT 4.30 PM 
  
VENUE: MERCURY SUITE 1, ST MARTIN'S PLACE, 51 BATH 

ROAD, SLOUGH, BERKSHIRE 
  
DEMOCRATIC SERVICES 
OFFICER: 
(for all enquiries) 

NEIL FRASER 
 
01753 875015 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
You are requested to attend the above Meeting at the time and date indicated to deal 
with the business set out in the following agenda. 

 
RUTH BAGLEY 
Chief Executive 

 

AGENDA 

 
PART I 

 
 
AGENDA 

ITEM 
REPORT TITLE PAGE 

 
1.   Apologies for Absence 

 
 

2.   Election of Chair and Vice Chair 
 

 

3.   Welcome to new SACRE Members - Julie Siddiqi 
 

 

4.   Minutes of the last meeting held on 26th February 2015 1 - 6 



 
AGENDA 

ITEM 
REPORT TITLE PAGE 

 

 

5.   SACRE Membership update - Democratic Services 
 

7 - 8 

6.   Matters Arising 
 

 

7.   SACRE Member News - An update from Members 
regarding activities undertaken since the last SACRE 
meeting - Julie Siddiqi 
 

 

8.   Response to Lord Nash's Letter - Jo Fageant 
 

9 - 10 

9.   Report on Joint SACRE Meeting - Jo Fageant 
 

11 - 16 

10.   Report on Joint SACRE Conference - Jo Fageant 
 

 

11.   Report on NASACRE AGM - Jo Fageant 
 

17 - 18 

12.   SACRE Finance - Robin Crofts 
 

19 - 20 

13.   Supplementary Schools - Robin Crofts 
 

21 - 22 

14.   Updates to SACRE Website - Democratic Services 
 

23 - 24 

15.   Costed SACRE Action Plan discussed at the meeting at 
Montem Academy held on 13th April 2015 - Jo Fageant 
 

25 - 26 

16.   Date of Next Meeting - TBC 
 

 

 
   

 Press and Public  
   

You are welcome to attend this meeting which is open to the press and public, as an observer. You will 
however be asked to leave before the Committee considers any items in the Part II agenda.  Please contact 
the Democratic Services Officer shown above for further details. 
 
The Council allows the filming, recording and photographing at its meetings that are open to the public.  
Anyone proposing to film, record or take photographs of a meeting is requested to advise the Democratic 
Services Officer before the start of the meeting.  Filming or recording must be overt and persons filming 
should not move around the meeting room whilst filming nor should they obstruct proceedings or the public 
from viewing the meeting.  The use of flash photography, additional lighting or any non hand held devices, 
including tripods, will not be allowed unless this has been discussed with the Democratic Services Officer.  
 

 


